
German Business People
Reaffirm Interest in Investing in
Cuba

Sancti Spiritus, January 29 (RHC)-- German ambassador to Havana Thomas Kart Neisinger has said
business people from his country are interested in investing in Cuba.

The diplomat met with government officials in the Central province of Sancti Spiritus.

Neisinger told Ain News Agency that since last year new foundations were laid in bilateral relations
between his country and the Caribbean nation, with the official visit to Cuba of Frank-Walter Stain-maier,
Minister of Foreign Affairs of Germany.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/82696-german-business-people-reaffirm-interest-in-investing-
in-cuba
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